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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office @fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear parents / carers,

As you know, we are visiting Conkers Adventure and Discovery Centre on Wednesday 13th June. Please note these important requests:

· Please ensure your child arrives at school on time as we will be leaving at around 9. We should be back at school in plenty of time for normal pick-up. 

· As we will be spending some time on the Adventure Playground and doing orienteering, please send your child to school in trainers or other sensible footwear. Suitable trousers or shorts should be worn with their usual school shirt and jumper.  

· Also, please ensure a packed lunch is brought in. This should be in a disposable bag as we will not be able to carry this around after lunch time. 

· If we get time, we will be visiting the gift shop. Spending money of up to £10 will be permitted although this is not by any means essential. This should be brought in a named purse or bag and will be your child’s responsibility.  

Thank you for your support,

The Year 5 team.


